
Dear BSCSD Parents and Caregivers:  

Thank you to all who took the time to respond to our survey that was sent out earlier today. As 
it currently stands, with nearly 1,100 responses received already, 97% are in favor of no longer 
requiring masks while outside on our campuses. As a result, and with the support of the Board 
of Education and our district physician, effective today, Tuesday, June 8, the Ballston Spa 
Central School District will no longer require masks to be worn by students, staff, or visitors 
while they are outdoors on our campuses including for interscholastic sports. This does not 
preclude anyone who chooses to wear a mask from doing so and staff including coaches are to 
allow for this. 
 
All students, staff, and visitors must still wear masks while indoors in our school buildings and 
district facilities and while on our school buses.  
 
Ken Slentz 
Superintendent of Schools 
Ballston Spa CSD 
 


